
A Report on “Amrit Kalash Yatra” (12th Oct. 2023) 

NSS Unit of the Govt. Degree College Theog has taken an important step towards 

promoting unity ("Mitti ko naman, veeron ka vandan," serves as a nationwide tribute to 

commemorate the 75 years of India's Independence) and environmental consciousness by 

organizing “Amrit Kalash Yatra” as part of the “Meri Mati Mera Desh” program launched by the 

Government of India.  

In this initiative 12th Oct. 2023, NSS volunteers actively participated in collecting soil 

and rice from their homes and bringing it to their respective units. The collected soil and rice 

were kept in the “Amrit Kalash” (sacred vessel). These Amrit Kalash ships symbolize the unity 

of India’s diverse cultural heritage and deep respect for the land as a mother. Dr. Kalpna Sharma 

and Dr. Rajesh Kumar, NSS Program officer, coordinated this effort and later this Amrit Kalash 

was given further processing was handed over to the Block Development Officer (BDO) of 

Theog, Shimla as a part of the initiative. All teaching and non-teaching staff contributed to the 

success of this initiative also included Dr. Anita Rathour wise-principal, GC Theog. 

Prof. Kalpna Sharma read the ‘Panch Pran’ pledge to all the Volunteers and students. All 

volunteers and students are took ‘Panch Pran’ oath to fulfil their duties and responsibilities 

towards the nation, taking pride in the promotion and preservation of the country’s rich cultural 

heritage and striving for the unity and solidarity of the country.

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 


